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27 September 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

RE: Information Evening – GCSE English Language and GCSE English Literature 

We would like to invite you to a parental information evening for English on Tuesday 4 

October at 6pm in Swann Hall. 

Year 11 students are now preparing for their first mock examinations, which will take place 

after October half term. The information we will be sharing will address the following areas: 

 What is the difference between the Language and Literature GCSE? 

 What skills will my child be assessed on in each part of the examination? 

 What does a high level response look like for reading/writing/literature?  

 How are students taught to achieve the highest marks? 

 How do you revise for English? 

 How can I support my child with revision?  

 

We would also like to be able to answer your questions about the GCSE syllabus, English 

lessons and preparation for examinations. Please send your questions to the following email 

address no later than 5pm on Friday 30 September.   

English@heckgrammar.co.uk  

Use the link below to reserve your seats 

https://heckmondwikegrammar.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs S Hancock and Miss R Smith 

Subject Leader and Assistant Subject Leader - English 
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